Dear Parents, 

Greeting in the name of the Lord! I would like to say thank you once again for all of your effort in helping your children to stay focus this year. I am sending this letter to remind you that on tomorrow morning we will have worship and breakfast outside. Our breakfast will consist of pancakes, vegetarian links, orange juice, and hot chocolate. If your child is unable to eat or participate please send a note to that effect. 

There were a few items on the weekly outline that I for got to inform you of, they are as follow: 

Book Report – The book we are reading for this nine weeks is Sarah, Plain and Tall. We will read this book in class. The outline of the format for the book report is attached to this sheet. If you have any further questions please contact after school. All book reports are due on November 27, 2006. NO EXCEPTIONS!! 

Cookie Dough- All orders for cookie dough must be turned in on Friday. I trust that each student has solicited at least 5 orders.

Thanksgiving Baskets - 

